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Elementary 
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November 11, 2022 

School News  
November 15 Lunch Change 
Classes have different lunch times on Tuesday and 1st – 4th are eating in their classrooms, so we can accommodate families for the 
K & 5th grade Thanksgiving Feast in the Cafe. Please do not plan to eat lunch with your students in 1st through 4th grade on Tuesday. 
Thank you for your flexibility and understanding. 
 
Kindergarten Veterans Day Performance 
Our kindergarteners did an outstanding job performing for their parents and our Veterans this morning. You can view the entire 
performance here:  

                             Kindergarten Performance 2022.mp4                                                                 

Cobb Schools Foundation  
The Cobb Schools Foundation is a non-profit organization governed by a volunteer Board of Trustees separate from the Cobb 
County School Board of Education, established to support the needs of students across Cobb County. Each year they give part of 
their donations to each Cobb School. Thank you to the CCSD Foundation for to giving to Keheley this year!  
 

 

 

At Home Suggestions 
Set up a daily family routine, including healthy eating and sleeping habits 

Provide a place and time at home for homework 
Check on assignments, homework and projects 

Talk each day with your child about his/her activities 
Promote literacy by reading to your child and by reading yourself 

Limit and monitor TV watching, gaming, social media and computer time 
Express high expectations and standards for your child’s learning 

Attend parent-teacher conferences, Open House and Back-To-School events 
Participate in decisions that affect your child’s education 

Tap into community resources with visits to a library, museum, zoo or theater and encourage participation in after-school clubs, 
sports and art activities 

 
 

Reminders 
Nov. 15 – K & 5th Thanksgiving Feast 
Nov. 21-25 – Thanksgiving Break 

 
  

 

 

Did you Know… 
Veterans Day was originally called Armistice Day because it marked 

the one-year anniversary of the temporary cessation of hostilities 

between the Allied nations and Germany during World War I. That 

armistice went into effect at the 11th hour of the 11th day of the 11th 

month of 1918.    
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https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/sarah_dupuis_cobbk12_org/Ea2-AyqFrs1Hj-_Bnd0akwcBHR37idyIPEs15t9zgtGyqQ


 

Feel Good Friday  
Each Friday, we will feature an inspiring, deserving Keheley staff member. The goal of this effort is 

simple: to recognize the hard work and dedication of our amazing staff! How are staff members 
selected? The past week’s recipient nominates and recognizes the new week’s recipient by writing 

them a special note in our Keheley journal and passing the marquee K along! 

 

We will announce on Monday! 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


